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The sixth form base is closely aligned with our young 

people’s desire for more independence and a more 

‘grown up’ feel to their school day. This provision is a 

bridge between school and college or work placements 

and apprenticeships. It will give young people 

opportunities to learn how to do things for themselves in 

real life situations.

For some the work will closely link to our work 

experience programmes and internships for others it will 

be more based on learning how to live more 

independently or enabling them to have a greater 

number of choices as they move on in the future.

The facilities at Middlefield Lane include two kitchen 

areas, the work skills DIY practical workshop, offices and 

usual classrooms as well as outside growing areas and 

areas for leisure.



This week at V6F:

A group of students visited the New Walk Museum in 

Leicester and had a fantastic time looking through all the 

exhibits. They admired a whole variety of art, as well as 

learning about dinosaurs and Egyptians. Meanwhile, 

students at Middlefield Lane have been keeping fit and 

healthy with different games. Boccia is a particularly 

favourite among many of the young people.

One group has been enjoying a 

sensory story about “Spring 

Cleaning”. They have really 

enjoyed getting involved in 

different activities around cleaning.

Young people have been working on different ways of 

measuring. They have been learning which equipment 

is used to measure weight, length and capacity. They 

have then worked out how to use each piece of 

equipment accurately.

One group of young

people are busily 

preparing for their DofE 

expedition. Having already 

worked on their map 

reading skills, they are

now practising assembling 

their tents and using 

the trangia cooker.

Please be prepared for the cold and rain 

All groups go out into the community, so everyone 

needs to be ready for any weather. 

This is especially important 

for those going to forest school or on D of E trips.



Young people have been discussing how they 

would like to raise money for additional 

resources for their sites this half-term.  

Following from their class debates their 

student council representative feed their 

views back at the School Council Meeting.  

Please see the events listed below and 

dates/times for you to attend.  If you would 

like to join us please click on the link so we 

know to expect you.

Student Council Spring 2024 Events Attendance

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCsLS8_sqVNbrADfxZ42prvAw_LnULOZ57_kzQDbVuVjMQjg/viewform

